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Dear Applicant, 
 
On behalf of the faculty search committee of the College of Engineering, I would like to thank 
you for submitting your letter of interest and curriculum vitae for consideration as a faculty 
member. 
 
The University of Michigan is required by Federal law to request and maintain data on applicants 
for employment.  As such, we would appreciate your cooperation in completing the self-
identification form that can be accessed online by the link below.  While this is entirely optional 
on your part, the information you provide helps the College and University in conjunction with 
the University’s Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action program and will not be used in the 
employment decision. 
 
In an effort to make this process as convenient as possible, you may visit our online reporting 
system at: 
 
https://docs.google.com/a/umich.edu/forms/d/1YwpeKtN7OOdTbOx5JvbQEvGZInGxyClYp4y
DI2f2Qxk/viewform 
 
Thank you very much for your interest in Michigan Engineering. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael P. Wellman 
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs 
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